
Vote 3: Transfer Fee EUR 500 per Request
26 April 2023: Submitted as vote for approval by the May 2023 General Meeting.

Transfer Fee per Request
For 2024, the RIPE NCC will introduce an additional transfer fee of EUR 500 per request.
This is part of the service fee and an integral part of the Charging Scheme 2024. This fee is
payable by the member upon submitting a transfer request, including in cases where the
member is acting as a sponsoring LIR.

A transfer request will not be initiated/evaluated until this fee has been paid.

The transfer fee is non-refundable in the event that the transfer is rejected. This fee applies to
all transfers regardless of the type of resource. This fee is charged per request, rather than
according to the amount of resources being transferred.

All requirements regarding full payment of the annual contribution before a transfer can be
executed remain in place.

Transfer Request and Invoicing
The transfer fee will be charged upon request for transfer.

Additional Fees

2024 Applicability 2023
Transfer Fee per Request EUR 500 Members submitting

a transfer request
Not applicable


